
June 14, 2016 
 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal  
Director, Office of Administration  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  
180 East Broad Street  
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 

Re:  Notice of Withdrawal of Counsel 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal, 
 

In accordance with Ohio Admin. Code 4901-1-08(F), please consider this letter a 
notification of withdrawal of Mark Whitt, Andrew Campbell, and Rebekah Glover of Whitt 
Sturtevant LLP as counsel for FirstEnergy Solutions in the following proceedings: 

 
16-775-EL-ACP 
16-774-EL-ACP 
15-896-EL-CSS 
15-745-EL-ACP 
15-744-EL-ACP 
15-455-EL-CSS 
14-1416-EL-CSS 
14-1415-EL-CSS 
14-1414-EL-CSS 
14-1413-EL-CSS 
14-1182-EL-CSS 
 
 All future correspondence related to these proceedings should be directed to Mark 

Hayden, FirstEnergy Service Company, 76 South Main Street, Akron, Ohio 44308, (330) 761-
2352, haydenm@firstenergycorp.com. Please contact me with any questions.  
 

Regards, 
 

/s/ Rebekah J. Glover   
Rebekah J. Glover 
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